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To the Ohio Power Siting Board: 

My family and i are very concerned about plans for this pipeline project which will impact our 

neighborhood. 

Our concerns include: 

1) This puts a dangerous safety hazard in our neighborhood and it puts people of all ages in our 

community at risk 

2) This will have a negative impact on our property values, insurance costs, and business growth. 

3) This will negatively impact our mature woodland, green spaces, and wildlife. 

We oppose this plan and want Duke to consider other alternatives. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Ross 

10 Heritage Rd. 

Blue Ash, OH 45241 
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